
Deputy Minister Henrietta Bogopane-Zulu hands over computer laboratory to Sedibeng 
Special School as part of Child Protection Week, 29 May 

28 May 2018 
 
Deputy Minister Bogopane Zulu to handover a computer laboratory to Sedibeng Special 
School in Limpopo 

The national Child Protection Week campaign, under the theme “Let us All Protect 
Children to Move South Africa forward”, launched on 27 May 2018. 

In keeping with the Department of Social Development’s vision to build a better society 
for all, the Deputy Minister of the Department, Ms Henrietta Bogopane-Zulu, in 
partnership with the MTN SA Foundation, will be opening a computer laboratory at 
Sedibeng Special School in Lephalale, Limpopo on 29 May. 

The laboratory will comprise computers with specialised programmes that cater for 
children with disabilities. 

Members of the media are invited to attend and cover the handover ceremony. Details 
are as follows: Date: 29 May 2018 Time: 11h00 Venue: Sedibeng Special School, 22246 
Wildevy Street, Onverwacht, Lephalale – Limpopo Province 

Media can RSVP by contacting: Herman Makhopye Cell: 082 4117305  E-
mail: HermanM@dsd.gov.za  

Justice Malapane Cell: 079 497 7426  E-mail: JusticeD@dsd.gov.za 

Media enquiries: Lumka Oliphant Cell: 083 484 8067 E-mail: lumkao@dsd.gov.za 

	


